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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

 

ADVICE 

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 23 September 2024 

Area:             Southport pilotage area

Locality: Gold Coast Broadwater, Seaway and Marine Stadium precinct 

Activity: On-shore music festival with strobe lighting, Doug Jennings Park

Mariners are advised that:  
 
A music festival will be taking place in Doug Jennings Park, The Spit, Gold Coast on 4, 5 & 6 October 
2024.  This music festival will include the use of LED strobe lighting that has a rapid on/off that could 
be perceived as strobes particularly after dark. 
 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution when transiting the area.
 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


